NEW HORIZON SCHOOL

PASADENA

July 23, 2020

Dear Parents of Incoming Pre-Kindergarteners,
As a follow-up to our meeting this morning, | wanted to reach out to you with reminders for going forward.

We appreciated the opportunity to share with you the highlights of the Pre-Kindergarten program going into the
Fall, more specifically in a remote learning setting. Our PK teachers did a lovely job of giving families a clear picture
of what type of learning environment they have created for your children and the compelling reasons for staying
connected to the New Horizon experience during this time of COVID.

We also offered the following options for PK only while in a remote learning setting:
e 3-day Program (3 hours per day): $9182
e 5-day Program (3 hours per day): $12000

We have asked families to let us know by next Thursday, July 30 what their decision is for going forward, so that
we can take the next steps in our planning processes with our eager and dedicated teaching staff. Please email
Mrs. Seedat with your preference: fseedat@newhorizonschool.org.

If you would like to schedule a 1:1 conversation for any further questions you may have, please feel free to email
me or Mrs. Seedat to set up a Zoom or phone call.

We are looking forward to moving forward together and continuing to provide a supportive community for you and
your children through this next phase of our school’s journey.

Thank you for all you do for your children.

Sincerely,

(e

Amira Al-Sarraf, M.S.Ed.
Head of School
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